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From: Rowland YU
To: Plan Comment Mailbox
Subject: Objection for 173-179 Walker Street / 11-15 Hampden Street, North Sydney
Date: Monday, 16 November 2020 5:20:50 PM


Dear Sir/Madam


I am writing to express the objection for 173-179 Walker Street / 11-15 Hampden Street,
North Sydney due to the following reasons:


1) residents in the surrounding apartments, loss of sunlight and view. 
2) The living environment will get worse due to the mass of people, loss of greens, and
light pollution.
3) bad traffic: high population density, not enough resources, no plan for crowd control.


In addition to the above reasons, the project is not inconsistent with many other projects
and actions planned by North Sydney council, and contrary to the local development plan. 


thanks
-- 


Rowland YU
Living in Sydney, the Harbour City
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